
Report Cards will be mailed out to students June 30.

Our office is closed for the Summer starting Jul 1, 2022
and we will be returning

Aug 22, 2022

New Registrations:

If you are wanting to register a student please see our web page.
On the right side of our main page is a link for online registrations.

We are not currently accepting registrations for out of town students.

First Day of classes is Aug 31, 2022

Have a Great Summer!


